
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Decorations at St Pancras International Station  
 

 
HS1 Ltd is currently seeking interest from suppliers with the capability to provide the supply, delivery, 
installation, removal and safe storage of Christmas decorations at St Pancras International Station. 
 
If we receive a reasonable level of interest in this procurement, our intention is to issue the pack via the 
HS1 Procurement Portal to all interested parties in July 2020.    
 
The go live date for this contract will be January 2021 and will run for a duration of three years, with an 
optional extension of up to one year. 
 
If you think this is something your company may be interested in: 
 
i. please register your company details on the HS1 Procurement Portal via the following link   

https://uk.eu-supply.com/ctm/Company/CompanyRegistration/RegisterCompany?OID=1&B=UK 

 
 

ii. send an expression of interest email with your details and confirmation that you have registered 
on the portal to procurement@highspeed1.co.uk  quoting the reference HS1/COM/2020/55 

 
 

The closing date for expressing an interest is Monday 8th June 2020 
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